Sutherland, Peggy

Subject: FW: Suffolk County | A Clean Energy Community

From: erda.sm.clean.energy.communities [mailto:cec@nyserda.ny.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 10:37 AM

To: Broughton, Lisa

Cc: soral@cameronengineering.com; King, Tricia E (NYSERDA)
Subject: Suffolk County | A Clean Energy Community

Hello Lisa,

Congratulations! According to our records, Suffolk County recently completed four High Impact Actions under
NYSERDA'’s Clean Energy Communities program. Suffolk County is hereby named a Clean Energy Community
by the State of New York.

Suffolk County is the sixth large community on Long Island to earn the Clean Energy Community
designation. Because funds are set aside for only the first four large communities, the County can enjoy the
recognition that comes with the designation but is not eligible for funding under the program.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Clean Energy Communities Coordinator
who is working on NYSERDA's behalf to help you navigate the program:

Sarah Oral, P.E., LEED AP BD+C
Cameron Engineering

(516) 224-5237
soral@cameronengineering.com

Please do not distribute a press release or speak with media regarding your Clean Energy Community
designation until speaking with NYSERDA’s Communications team. We have copied Tricia King in NYSERDA's
Communications Office who will follow up with you regarding an announcement.

NYSERDA is pleased to offer the Clean Energy Communities program in partnership with PSEG Long Island.

Thank you for your interest in the Clean Energy Communities Program.

Again, congratulations!

Clean Energy Communities Team PSEG Long Island
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